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                                                                                                             (414) 286-2659 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Alderman Stamper to Host May 19 Virtual Town 

Hall on new County Mental Health Clinic 
 

As part of Mental Health Awareness Month, Alderman Russell W. Stamper, II invites community 

members to a virtual town hall meeting this week (May 19) to learn more about the new Milwaukee 

County Mental Health Clinic. The community-based outpatient mental health clinic will provide services 

specifically for youth and young adults in Milwaukee County. 

 

The new clinic, operated by Milwaukee County’s Behavioral Health Services, is located in the 15th 

Aldermanic District at Shafi Plaza, 1919 W. North Ave. The location was chosen intentionally, as this ZIP 

code has been identified as having a high level of unmet mental health needs in Milwaukee County. By 

providing more accessible and available mental health services to youth and their families, this clinic will 

improve the community's access to care.  

 

WHAT: During the virtual town hall, Alderman Stamper and Milwaukee County Behavioral Health 

Services leaders will share details about the Milwaukee County Mental Health Clinic with the community 

and answer questions from residents.  

 

WHEN:  Thursday, May 19, 2022 

5:30 - 7 p.m. 

 

WHO:  

● Alderman Russell W. Stamper, II 

● David Muhammad, Department of Health and Human Services Deputy Director 

● Michael Lappen, Behavioral Health Services Administrator 

● Dr. John Schneider, Behavioral Health Services Executive Medical Director 

 

WHERE: Those interested in joining the virtual town hall via Zoom can do so with this link or by using 

the below login credentials. 

 

Meeting ID: 830 1291 6135 

Passcode: 913819 

 

-30- 

 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83012916135?pwd=azVXQ25UOHEwaDJUL1hDb1JpL1Z4QT09

